
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 
36C25018B0461 

PROJECT NUMBER: 610-16-105 Please ensure that before submitting questions or 
requests for clarification that you thoroughly read 
the solicitation, specifications, drawings and other 
pertinent documents. When submitting questions 
on this project the Government requires 
contractors to specifically identify the specification 
and/or solicitation section(s) or drawing 
number(s) in reference to the question or request 
for clarification submitted. No question or request 
for clarification will be answered by the 
Government unless the above requirements are 
met.  Failure to comply may prevent the 
Government from responding in a timely manner.

PROJECT TITLE: Upgrade Primary Loop 

PROJECT LOCATION: 

Department of Veterans Affairs 
VA Northern Indiana HCS 
1700 E. 38th St. 
Marion, IN 46953 
 

 
TO: 

Felecia Beamen, Contracting Officer 
Department of Veterans Affairs 
NCO10 West Contracting Office 
8888 Keystone Crossing, Suite 1100 
Indianapolis, IN 46240 
Felecia.beamen@va.gov  
 

RFI NO.:E-7  RFI-20 DATE:6-11-18 
SPEC/DWG. REFERENCE(s): 
ED001 

REPLY NEEDED BY: 6-13-18 

   
INFORMATION NEEDED: 
 
Electrical Plan Note #3 states to provide a new 500KVA transformer for Building 47.  The existing transformer is 
shown to be a 75KVA transformer.  Plan Note also calls for (2) sets of 4#600kcmil for the secondary.  If the existing 
transformer is actually a 75KVA, it is not likely the secondary conduits to building 47 would allow for the installation of 
(2) sets of #600kcmil.  Please clarify. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REPLY: 
 
The existing transformer is a 500kVA transformer. The 75kVA note on the drawing is a typo from a previous 
installation. 
 
 

REPLY FROM: 
 

DATE:   

ATTACHMENTS: 
 

COPY TO: 

 

SUBMITTED BY: Shambaugh & Son, L.P. CITY/STATE: Marion, IN 

PHONE: 260-224-5007 


